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  Once again, landlords are being asked to provide housing incentives.  As a realtor, I 

have lost several clients who will no longer invest in Oregon due to the restrictions 

put on rent control and others who have moved away due to the current politics.  This 

bill will only add to the housing inventory shortage resulting in fewer available units. 

Rent control has caused housing instability in places like New York and San 

Francisco. Please don’t let Oregon follow the same path! 

 

Thank you.  


